
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Circular No. 33/2021-22                                    Date: 08 Oct, 2021 
 

 
Dear Parent,  
 
Season’s Greetings ! 
 
Parental involvement in a child's learning process from the early years to high school has always remained 
amongst the key factors, contributing to a child's success in school and life. We remain grateful to the 
Parent Community for playing their role to perfection, as equal stakeholders in the progress of their wards. 
It is a matter of great pride that 97-98% of our students have taken the ongoing offline exams, following 
the Covid Protocols. 
  
We will definitely be able to achieve excellent results in this academic session too, if our students continue 
to work laboriously and diligently. 
 
 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 
          (Principal) 
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